
September 19, 2014 
      
Parents:  
 

REMINDER: In the month of October we will be using pumpkins for classroom activities.  Each 
homeroom will need about 5 medium/large pumpkins.  If you are able to donate a medium/large 
pumpkin please e-mail your respective homeroom teacher. There has only been one donation per 

homeroom thus far.   

 

Please take a few minutes to review your child’s binder and the work within. Discuss grades 
and/or comments, organization, neatness, and the quality of the work.   Provide your child with 
encouragement to continue doing an outstanding job and suggestions for how to improve their work.  

Sign all test papers and any papers with a grade of “D” or lower.    Finally, please respond by email or 
print and sign below indicating that you have seen and discussed your child’s binder and papers and 

return on Monday,  September 22, 2014. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation and continued support, 
 

Mrs. Azcuy         Mrs. Flores 
sazcuy@dadeschools.net       jennieflores@dadeschools.net  

 
Comments:                 

                

                

                

                
Student Signature   Date   Parent Signature   Date 

Save the Dates 

 

Friday, September 26  Current Event #3 Due 

Monday, September 29  Classroom Wreath Decorating for Fall Harvest 

 

Wednesday, October 15  Wrinkle in Time Project Due 

 

Monday, October 20 Pumpkin Donation (For those families that are donating a pumpkin, please 

make sure that it is a medium/large sized pumpkin that HAS a stem.  We will use 
the pumpkin for various activities throughout the week and the culminating project 
will be to carve the pumpkin in class.)  

 

Thursday, October 23   End of 1st Grading Period 

Friday, October 24   No School; Teacher Planning Day 
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